
KEY DIARY DATES 
 

May:  

26th—30th ** Half Term ** 

 

June: 

4th: SEN Football tournament 

5th: Yr 9 Geography trip 

13th: Juniors trip to Buddhist 

 Centre, Norwich 

19th: Sports Day at UEA 

25th: Yr 10 Royal Norfolk Show 

 

July: 

2nd: Yr 7 visit to  local beach 

3rd: Summer Fayre 

10th: Whole School Pleasure Beach 

 trip 

11th: Reading Reward trip 

17th: Last day of term 
 __________________ 
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MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER  

We’d love to hear from you—Annual Parent/Carer Survey 

We are inviting you to take part in our Annual Parent and Carer Survey and we 
would really appreciate a few minutes of your time. 

Your feedback plays a vital role in helping us understand what we’re doing well 
and where we can improve. It directly influences the way we plan, make 
decisions and shape the experience for all our children and families. 

This is your opportunity to have your say – to celebrate what’s working and 
share your thoughts on how we can do even better.  

survey link  

The survey is short and completely anonymous. Please complete it by Friday 6th 
June 2025 which will give me time to analyse the responses and include ideas 
into next year’s School Improvement Plan.  

Thank you in advance for your time and your continued support.  Your voice 
truly makes a difference. 

Numbers to contact for help  

Ms Dangerfield: 07879 875925 

Miss Paffett: 07733 417296  

Norfolk children’s support line:  

Text 07480 635060 or call 0344 800 8029 

Reminders: 
 Please ensure your young person brings a water bottle to school every 

day as we do not keep them at school.  

 Sun cream should be applied before school and can be reapplied during 
the day if students are able to do this themselves. 

Staff changes…. 
We welcome Jess King back from maternity leave. Jess will be in the office 
on a Friday until the end of term and then returns 3 days per week in 
September. Katrina Clark will remain in school as receptionist for the other 2 
days and will be a TA for the other 3 days. 

We have also welcomed Miss Maisie Nudd who has joined the All Saints 
family as a Teaching Assistant. 

Dates for your Diary... 

Summer Fayre: Thursday 3rd July 12.30-

3.05pm 

We are not holding a raffle this year but would be  
grateful for child friendly tombola prizes.  

Please send all donations to the school office.   

This event is free for all parents, carers, siblings, grandparents to attend and 
further information will follow shortly.  

End of term day out: Students have voted for a whole school visit to 

Great Yarmouth Pleasure Beach on Thursday 10th July. 

https://forms.gle/uW3LEXWGWWVWnapj8


Upper Juniors  

Enjoyed practising their fine motor 

skills in the sunshine. 

Lower Juniors 
How do Muscles work? Lower Juniors are learning about 

the importance of skeleton and muscles.  

Juniors 

The Upper and Lower 
Juniors enjoyed exploring 

Framlingham Castle. 



Year 8  
channelling their inner Banksy and making stencils 

for spray painting! 

We enjoyed a fabulous History trip to 
Gressenhall where they learnt all about the 

workhouse!  



In Maths…. 
Stage C have been measuring various things learning about perimeters.   

This was their first lesson! 

Stage D enjoyed measuring the perimeter of some difficult shapes.  

Well done  
Mim who 
finished her 
football 
season as 
under 13 girls 
top goal 
scorer. 

Dear Fraser, Liam, Lily, Cameron, Rio, Laila, Alexa, Tom, Tristen & Ben, 

What a fantastic start you’ve all had to your exam series!  

As a school we are extremely proud of how far you have come and the individual 
achievements you have all achieved so far.  

I have many highlights to share as we finish our first week….it was very touching to see lots of staff shaking your hands/
high five you as you headed out of form to sit your exam paper. The comments “you’ve got this” – how true are they!   

The jump for joy and roar of excitement when you all realised you’d put the same answer for certain maths questions that 
came up!   That last minute mix of revision in PE to support your biology paper approaching and the feeling of ‘it was so 
worth it’ when  5 ‘heart related’ questions came up that you’d just revised….luck does happen! 

Keep going year 11 – your hard work and support for one another is truly inspiring.  

Have a great weekend,  Miss King.  

Art Exam 
A huge well done to Mrs Urry and her year 11 GCSE Art students 
(Rio, Tristen, Lily & Fraser) who over the past 2 years have 
worked extremely hard completing their portfolios and final 
exam piece.  

We wish you all the best of luck as we welcome our external 
moderator into school next week – we all look forward to seeing 
your portfolios of work and final pieces at our Summer Fayre.  

     Year 10 Student Roles 
Stepping into their shoes are our year 10s – applications are now open for Head 
Student, Senior Prefects and Prefect roles. 

The application process is a letter addressed to the Senior Leadership Team outlining 
what role you would like to be considered for and why you feel you would be good for 
the position. Application deadline is Tuesday 10th June 2025  

Year 10 - Summer mocks are due to start Wednesday 4th June, full access 
arrangements will be in place. Timetable to follow.  



Discuss career opportunities

Are you passionate about supporting children and young people in improving their
health and wellbeing?

If the answer is 'YES', a career working in the NHS for the Norfolk and Waveney
Children and Young People’s Services could be for you.
Come along to the career day to meet members of the health visiting and school
nursing teams, speech and language therapists and members of the mental health
support teams.

Meet some of our amazing team

Understand the different roles within our
service

Gain advice on career pathways, 
apprenticeships and how to access these
opportunities

Discuss shadowing opportunities

25th June 2025

9.30am - 4.00pm

Horsford Village Hall
Holt Road 
Horsford
Norwich
NR10 3DN

Come and see us;

We have opportunities for registered and non-registered staff.
At Norfolk and Waveney Children and Young People’s Services we are forward thinking, committed to reducing
inequalities and improving outcomes for children and young people.

No booking required

Careers
Information
Day

“I really enjoyed meeting a variety of people who work within the service and finding
out more about the work that takes place to support children and families in the
community. It was also great to learn more about the career progression routes
available to staff, and I came away feeling excited by the opportunities that were on
offer to prospective candidates.”
Megan Cook 

You will be able to:


